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rrom: I

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 4:48 PM
To: Tittemore, Adam <Adam.Tittemore@Saskatoon.ca>
Subject: Saskatoon Municipal Review Commission (SMRC)

Good afternoon,

On behalf of the SMRC | would like to request an increase in the 2022 budget
from $16,000 to $32,000, an increase of $16,000.

The reason for the increase is that the Commission needs to bring in 2 reports
in 2022, Code of Conduct and Remuneration.

For your information, subject to referrals to the Commission from City Council,
according to the Bylaw the Commission will be doing a report on Elections in
2025 and Code of Conduct and Remuneration in 2026.

Therefore, | would suggest a budget of $3,000 for each of 2023 and 2024
would be adequate for possible questions from Council on any of the
Commission’s previous reports.

Please contact me if you have any questions or comments regarding this
matter.



Paul S Jaspar SVM FCPA FCA



